
	
  

Attention al l  Band Parents                       

We need your help! 	
  

	
  

The band boosters are having a yard sale fundraiser! It 
will be May 16-18, during May Days. We have secured a 
great location next to Room to Grow, so now we need 
great stuff to sell. We have done very well with our yard 
sales and I am contacting someone to sell sno-cones 
along side us. 

So let’s get those garages, attics and closets cleaned out 
and find lots of hidden treasures for us to sell. Ask 
friends, family and neighbors if they have any donations 
too. We need clothes, books, toys, furniture, knick 
knacks, and appliances. 

 

Contact Teresa Pool with donations:  

412-4924  

hughstoy@hotmail.com 


